

P.O. Box 6, Annandale, NJ 08801

(908) 236-7235

Clinton Township School District Board of Education

2018 - 2109 Budget Schedule

Mrs. Cone, our Superintendent of Schools and Mr. Kilpatrick, our Board Secretary and Business administrator have started developing the district's budget for the 2019-2020 school year. They presented to the facilities and finance committee a very detailed action plan and corresponding committee dates.

Additional budget meetings for the board will, as usual be required. In addition to the monthly board and committee meetings that are normally held in January, February and March, the board can expect potentially three additional committee meetings in January and two additional committee meetings in February. During the months of February and March there may be one additional board of education meeting required, in addition to the individual monthly board meetings already scheduled. If there are any new dates required, they will be announced in January 2019.

This district develops a "needs-based" budget or also referred to as a "zero-based" budget. As a result, there is a lot of detail and work that goes into the development of the budget. We have found that this is the most responsible way to provide our student's with the best education possible, while being fiscally responsible with tax-payers money.